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Shire Website Update 
Pingelly Shire’s website just got a major upgrade that will make it even easier for locals to 
stay informed and connected with their community. The website has added new buttons 
that allow users to post their events and latest news with just a few clicks. 
 
Residents can now share their upcoming events or latest news with the community by simply 
clicking on the new buttons and filling out a quick and easy form. They can even attach    
photos to their posts for added visual appeal. 
 
The best part is that all of the submitted forms will be added to an online calendar, making it 
easier than ever for everyone in Pingelly to keep up with what’s happening around town. 
From local festivals and 
community events to club 
meetings and charity 
drives, the online calendar 
will have it all. 
 
So if you’re looking for an 
easy way to keep up with 
everything that’s going on 
in Pingelly, be sure to 
check out the updated 
website and start posting 
your own events and news 
today. The more we all 
contribute, the stronger 
and more connected our 
community will become. 

Youth Week has Started! 
Youth Week is finally here, and it's looking to be the best one yet! Running until Friday, this 
year's Youth Week is a joint program between the Shire of Pingelly and the PRACC. 
On Monday, Youth Week kicked off with a showing of the movie "Puss in Boots". But the fun 
doesn't stop there! Throughout the week, there will be a range of exciting activities to       
participate in, including carnival day, pizza making, trivia and bingo, and a surprise fun day on 
Friday. 
This year's Youth Week has something for everyone, and it's a great opportunity for young 
people to connect with their community and make new friends. It's also a chance to       
showcase the talents and achievements of young 
people in the area. 
So, if you're looking for something fun and exciting 
to do this week, come and join us for Youth Week. 
With so much on offer, there's sure to be      
something that will catch your interest. Get      
involved, make new friends, and have a great 
time! 


